
 

 

This consultation mandate sets out the purpose and scope of the 2022 consultation on the 

Inverclyde Council Plan and Inverclyde Alliance Partnership Plan 

 

Inverclyde Council Plan and Inverclyde Alliance Partnership Plan Consultation Mandate 

 

Inverclyde Council and Inverclyde Alliance (Community Planning Partnership) seeks the views of: 

 Individuals living in/working in Inverclyde, 

 Community groups, 

 Elected representatives, 

 Inverclyde Alliance partner organisations and their staff/volunteers, 

 Local business sector, and 

 Third sector bodies,  

Concerning the priorities within the new Inverclyde Council Plan and Inverclyde Alliance Partnership 

Plan to operate from 2023 to 2027. 

This consultation will enable Inverclyde Council and Inverclyde Alliance to consider and be 

influenced by the responses to the consultation from a range of stakeholders and interested parties, 

and with other relevant information and research data, agree a strategic approach which will fulfil 

our statutory obligations, and address needs and ambitions of Inverclyde communities and partners, 

within the resources and sphere of influence of the Council/Alliance.  

The consultation will take place between August and September 2022 through a range of accessible 

methodologies to ensure those with an interest have an opportunity to contribute. 

The agreed priorities for Inverclyde Council and Inverclyde Alliance will shape our work as a Council, 

individual partner organisation and as a partnership in Inverclyde from 2023.  


